
Main points of concern 

1. The relationship between the Plenary, the Liaison sub-Committee 
and the International Commission needs to be clearly defined. 

2. The membership of an International Commission is a factor in our 
consideration. 

3. That a realistic target date be set for the initial report on 
modalities by the International Commission. 

4. That substantive negotiations on the three strands be begun in 
advance of the International Commission delivering it's initial report. 


